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2012 年 IFTA シンガポール大会に向けて ※ 

 

Message from Mr. Gregor Bauer, Ph.D 

President of the German Association of Technical Analysts (VTAD) and 

Member of the Board of IFTA 
 

 

My Dear Japanese friends, 

 

Singapore will be my 10
th

 IFTA conference and I am really getting excited about going there 

and meeting again all my friends, which I have made during these ten years. But moreover, 

I’m looking forward to meet many new interesting people and to talk to as much technical 

analysts as I can to learn about their strategies and ideas. I’d be glad to meet many analysts 

and traders also from Japan. 

 

Furthermore I am sure that every delegate will profit a great deal from the various lectures 

given by all these renowned speakers. 

 

I feel honored to be speaker myself at the second power hour, in which we will 

discuss ”Technical Analysis Based Strategies That May Be Successful in the Near Term.”  

The diversity of financial instruments in financial markets continues to grow, so how will 

Technical Analysis adapt and develop?  I am curious about a lively discussion with you all. 

 

I see you in Singapore! 

 

 

 
Gregor Bauer, Ph.D 

President of the German Association of Technical Analysts (VTAD) and  

Member of the Board of IFTA  

 
※日本語訳は準備中です。完成次第、掲載します。 


